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During the past year there have been several Coaching Education Courses offered in various parts of our 

province. 

 

Also, the Coaching Association of Canada has moved ahead to provide a number of improvements in not only 

the registration process but also in the overall leadership of the new courses offered in Canada as a part of the 

Coaching Education process. 

 

The following courses have been offered in British Columbia in 2012: 

 

February 2012 in Langley – Sport Coach  

 

March 30, 31 and April 1, 2012 – Sport and Club Coach Courses offered in Nanaimo.  There were 11 

participants in Sport Coach course and 12 participants in Club Coach course offered on that particular weekend. 

 

March 30, 31 and April 1 Sport Coach Course conducted in Nanaimo 

 

March 30, 31 and April 1 Club coach course presented in Nanaimo 

 

September 14, 15 and 16 – Club Coach offered in Langley 

 

September 28, 29 and 30 – Sport Coach offered in Trail.  There were five coaches enrolled in this particular 

course and they came from various communities throughout the Kootenays. 

 

October 11, 12 and 13 – Sport Coach Course offered in Langley with 15 participants 

 

November 2, 3 and 4 – Sport Coach Course offered in Kamloops with 11 participants 

 

November 16, 17 and 18 Club Coach Course offered in Kamloops with 12 participants 

 

In addition to the above mentioned NCCP courses several clinics were offered to the First Nations communities 

of the Lower Mainland and to the First Nation community in Port Renfrew on Vancouver Island. 

 

There have been some problems with the Coaching Association Data Bank but problems have now been cleared 

up and we are able to register all of the coaches who have completed the Sport and Club Coach Courses. 

 

In the Spring of 2013 there will be a Competition Development Course offered in Kamloops and this is the first 

NCCP course offered in Canada. 

Courses are being offered in the Spring of 2013. 

 

Submitted by Ron Bunting, Coaching Education Coordinator, B C Athletics 

 


